Albuquerque Nursery School
1423 Wyoming Blvd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87112
(505) 298-7547

APRIL 2021 PARENT NEWSLETTER

Dear Families,
We are currently in the process of reviewing children’s files.  Office staff will reach out to parents of children that have items missing or may need an update.  We thank all of our families for your cooperation.  
As we prepare for our next round of parent/family conferences, we may also be sending home forms to be completed by families.  These forms will be another way for our staff to ensure that they are providing the best opportunities for the development of your child.  If you receive these forms, please complete and return them as soon as possible.  Again, we thank you for your support in this process.
We have many little artists here at Albuquerque Nursery School.  If you or your place of business has scrap paper that you would like to donate, we would appreciate it.  All donations can be left in the front office.  Scrap paper is very usable for classroom projects enjoyed by the children.
Recently we sent out a family survey requesting specific information on each individual family.  Knowing more about the interests and background of your family will help us incorporate those familiar areas of your child’s home life into their time here at our school.  If you have not had a chance to complete the survey, we would greatly appreciate your participation.  You can scan the QR code on the front door of our school to get access to the survey.  We will also be providing the QR code on daily communication forms next week.  
We are currently accepting enrollment forms for our 2021-2022 Pre K program.  This is a free program available for children 4 years old, with their 4th birthday being prior to September 1, 2021.  If you would like to have your child enrolled in this program and have not completed a participation form, please speak to an office staff member.  We would also ask families to please share this information with families and friends.  
Just a friendly reminder, the weather is getting warmer and we strongly encourage all children to bring in sunscreen.  Parents will need to sign a permission slip giving our school the authority to apply the sunscreen.  Though the weather is getting warmer, at times we will play outside in the early morning hours when it may be a bit cooler.  Please send your child in with a light jacket for these times.  
As always, we thank you for allowing us to care for your child.  Please feel free to come to us with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,
Albuquerque Nursery School



